
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
109a High Road 

Beeston 
NG9 2LH 

 

Email: info@tgr-embroidery.co.uk  Website: tgr-embroidery.co.uk  Tel: 07722 046693 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are just updating you with some BIG NEWS for TGR Embroidery and we hope this will make your shopping 

experience with us even easier! 

We have moved from Attenborough Lane to 109a High Road, Beeston NG9 2LH. 

Our new shop is situated close to the Broadgate end of High Road, opposite the junction with Regent Street and next 

to CP Walker. For our customers, this will mean town centre location, convenient parking and we’re on the 36 and 

Indigo bus routes. 

Parking is available at: 

Derby Street South car park NG9 2LG - £1 for up to two hours and £2 for over two hours 

Regent Street car park NG9 2EA - £1 for up to two hours and £2 for up to three hours 

Regent Street on-street parking spaces for up to two hours free parking 

We hope you all enjoy the last weeks of the school year and we look forward to seeing you soon! 

 

Opening Hours: Monday to Friday 9am – 5pm 

(Extended hours during the school holidays) 

← TGR Embroidery 


